DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P-19/03 Date 02.04.2019

Dear Parents

Greetings to you!

You are all aware that class X Board exams conducted by CBSE have just got over. It's is a matter of pride for the school
that our senior teachers have been shortlisted and would be going to various Centres for evaluation of papers as per the
subjects they teach. This is going to be a good experience for them as they would be able to guide the children
accordingly.

The School will make all possible arrangements that the classes don't suffer and that the children are kept gainfully
engaged.

Your support and cooperation is solicited.

With bew/ %ﬂ; 4 VQ{%)

Sr. Coordinator Headmistress Principal
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